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Retraction of ASX Announcement  
 

Austral Resources Australia Ltd (ASX: AR1) (the Company or Austral) advises that it retracts the 
announcement released to the ASX on 5 July 2023 entitled “Austral to replace mined Ore at Anthill”. 
The announcement related to additional production derived from a concept mining study. The 
Company has not conducted the required studies to update the Anthill Mineral Resources and Ore 
Reserves at this time. Accordingly, investors should not rely on the previous announcement. Austral 
continues to work to progress the potential of the Anthill project and intends to release a PFS in 
accordance with ASX requirements. 

This announcement has been approved for release on ASX by the Board. 
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